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Notice Concerning Non-operating Income (Foreign Exchange Gain)

We hereby provide notice as follows concerning the foreign exchange gain occurring during the third
quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2014 (April 1, 2013 — December 31, 2013).

1. Posting of non-operating income

Due to the weak yen for major currency, we posted a foreign exchange gain of ¥4,776 million as a
non-operating income in the third quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2014.

This is primarily a valuation gain of receivables and payables denominated in foreign currencies
converted at the exchange rate as of the end of this third quarter. The amount will fluctuate according
to future movements of the foreign exchange market.

2. Effect on results
The impact on the performance due to the recording of foreign exchange gains please refer to the FY
2013 third quarter in cumulative financial report released on February 3, 2013.

For further information, please contact
Toru Fujii

Investors and Public Relations

E-mail: investor_relations@funai.co.jp



